
 

June 19, 2021 DAS Field Trip Report 
 
 

 
 
 
The June 19 DAS Field Trip arranged by Gary Smith included a visit to the Native American artifact repository at 
Southern Utah University in Cedar City. Attendees viewed pots and other artifacts in the collection with a tour by 
guide Barbara Franks providing information on the collection. 
 
The following pictures by Gary Smith show the DAS attendees and some of the artifacts that were seen. 
 
1. Native American Bowl      2. Pieces of Partial Pots in Storage Drawer 
 

         
 
3. Bowl Partially Restored    4.Sandal, Probably Made of Yucca Fiber 

   



5. Partially Reconstructed Bowl    6. Barbara Frank Showing Artifacts 
 

   
 
 
7. Barbara Frank and Club Members   8. Fremont Figurines 
 

  
 
 
9. Barbara Frank with Club Members   10. Field Trip Attendees 
 

    
 
 
 
 


